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Item No 

 

7 

 
Outline 
 
At the previous meeting of INEL JHOSC on 29 May the Committee 
considered the draft Quality Accounts for Barts Health NHS Trust. 
 
Since then the Trust has put itself in financial turnaround and the Chief 
Executive of the Trust has been invited by the Committee to present a briefing 
on the current situation. 
 
Attached please find 
 

a) Briefing note from Barts Health NHS Trust 
b) Presentation from Peter Morris, Chief Executive  
c) Briefing on Barts Health Workforce consultation 

 
Attending the meeting to answer Members’ questions will be: 
 

- Peter Morris, Chief Executive 
- Mark Cubbon, Director of Delivery 

 
Action 
 
The Committee is requested to give consideration to the briefings. 


